
Dates for the diary

15th December 2023

A Christian family, where all are valued, children achieve and the future begins.

Worship
This week we have 
looked at Christmas 
advertisements and
the meaning behind
them. We focused on 
joy and how we can 
spread joy to those 
around us.

School closes, Friday 22nd

December at 2.00pm 
School re-opens for the spring 
term, Monday January 8th 2024

Year 3/4 Christmas Carol service in 
church – Thurs 21st December 
December, 9.00am

Christmas Carol service in church, 
Friday 22nd December, 9.00am. 
Everyone welcome.

Well done to all of our infant children for four amazing 
performances this week. We had some fabulous singing, 
dancing, narrating and acting. The play shared the true 
meaning of Christmas. Well done to the children and 
staff, you are all shining stars!

Christmas Parties
Rec, Y1, Y2 – Thursday 21st Dec
Y3/4 – Monday 18th Dec
Y5/6 – Tuesday 19th Dec
Children can come to school in their 
party clothes on their party day. 
Please ensure sensible clothes, that 
are suitable for a cold wet day!

Slater Lane - Road Works
Thank you to everyone who walked to school this week 
and helped out with the road works that have been 
happening. The construction manager worked closely 
with us as a school, to ensure as little disturbance as 
possible.

Christmas Lunch
We all enjoyed a lovely festive time together this week. 
The school catering team produced an amazing 
Christmas dinner, with crackers for all of the children. 
Many thanks to Colin the school cook and the team in 
the kitchen!

Reception and KS1 had a wonderful Christmas story telling session with our
school library service this week.. It was a fantastic opportunity for the 
children to listen to a range of new stories including the following –
there was a Young Reindeer who Swallowed a Present and Santarella! 

I think the adults enjoyed as much as the children!


